
Miranda James 
 
I live in Oregon, but am commenting because I believe that the Columbia River Gorge is one of the
most precious natural resources we have in this entire country, not just our two states. Creating
stronger protections for the Gorge from oil spills is essential and I urge you to do everything
possible to put the strongest measures in place to prevent and prepare for any oil spill disasters.
 


